August 1, 2019

Alison Conway

Early Childhood Program Director
Derby Public Schools

35 Fifth Street

Derby, CT 06418

Dear Alison,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my
position as a preschool teacher for the Derby Public School
System effective August 21, 2019.

I have received and accepted an offer for a teaching position at a
Catholic School. After careful consideration, I realized this new
position will be a great opportunity for me.

It has been a pleasure teaching at Little Raiders University for
the last three years. Alison, thank you for giving me this
opportunity.

Sincerely,

ndondl Ot ool

Antoinette Oldakowski



